
 
 
 
 

CORRIGENDUM 
 

Supply & Installation of Fire Alarm & Smoke Detector System  
at 2nd Floor, NBP Head Office Building, Karachi. 

 
 
With reference to our NBP Tender I.D. NT-12/29/2016-2 posted on PPRA Website at 

29/12/2016 regarding the subject work, in the Serial No.10 “Copy of valid Registration 

with PEC (with relevant Specialized Field)” was erroneously published which would not be 

required during submission of tender documents.  

 
 
Regards, 
 
 
(Syed Kamran Ahmed) 
VP/Deputy Chief Engineer (EM) 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


